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For Immediate Release

CHAIRWOMAN ROSENWORCEL STATEMENT ON SIXTH CIRCUIT 
COURT OF APPEALS NET NEUTRALITY DECISION 

  -- 
WASHINGTON, January 2, 2025—Federal Communications Commission Chairwoman 
Jessica Rosenworcel issued the following statement today after the Sixth Circuit Court of 
Appeals ruled against the agency’s Safeguarding and Securing the Open Internet Order:  

“Consumers across the country have told us again and again that they want an internet that is 
fast, open, and fair.  With this decision it is clear that Congress now needs to heed their call, 
take up the charge for net neutrality, and put open internet principles in federal law.”
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This is an unofficial announcement of Commission action.  Release of the full text of a Commission order constitutes official 
action.  See MCI v. FCC, 515 F.2d 385 (D.C. Cir. 1974).


